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Comments: Dear District Ranger Brown:

 

As members of the Lake Tarleton Coalition and as people who use and enjoy the White Mountain National

Forest, we wish to be associated with comments that were prepared jointly by Standing Trees and the Lake

Tarleton Coalition regarding the Tarleton Integrated Resource Project, submitted via certified U.S. mail (#7020

3160 0001 6335 9262) and electronically via https://cara.fs2c.usda.gov/Public//CommentInput?Project=56394.

We also politely request that you associate our letter below with the exhibits in the thumb drive sent by Standing

Trees and the Lake Tarleton Coalition by certified mail (see number above). Those exhibits are too large to

submit along with the electronic version of these comments. A list of those exhibits is included at the end of this

letter.

 

Sincerely,

 

Kassia Randzio

Lake Tarleton and WMNF User,

Montpelier, VT

 

Veronica Guyre

Lake Tarleton User and Concerned Citizen,

Lyme, NH

 

Robin Ascher

Lake Tarleton Resident and Concerned Citizen,

Piermont, NH

 

Peter Ascher

Lake Tarleton User and Concerned Citizen

Piermont, NH


